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Mrs. J. Paling

| object to the proposal to move the HWRC to Damson Parkway. | have lived on Damson Wood for
over 35 years and in Solihull all of my 62 years of life and | have seen an absolute transformation in
this area and not for the better, | am beginning to think its time to move !!

Rowood Drive On Damson Wood is constantly used like a race track day and night and also a cut
through road, The Estate built in the 60s when most households would have either NON or One
vehicle per household and these days more than two vehicles per household, the Increase in traffic
is to be expected with more cars but we also have the other monstrosity of JLR who also add to how
busy the roads now are in the area. As you are fully aware they are building a huge logistic centre
(eyesore) which will also add the already constant stream of lorries up and down the parkway and
employees travelling in from afar ( only 10% of JLR employees live within Solihull these days so that’s
90% that have to travel in ) gone are the old days of walking to JLR.

We do not want the HWRC moved into our community to add pollution and excessive extra traffic
on our already busy roads. | think as an area we already have to give way to the constant demands
of JLR encroaching on our green belt with the permission of Solihull Council, so please do not inflict
more pollution with extra lorries vans cars etc on to us.

Enough is enough.

Signed

Mrs J.Paling





